RENHOLD PARISH COUNCIL

30 King William Close Kempston Bedford, MK42 7BA Tel: 01234 841835 10th October 2011

Dear Renhold Sports Club,

Thank you for your recent request to receive funding, the Finance Committee of the Parish Council considered the request at their meeting on 21st September and it was resolved that the Parish Council pay a grant of £500 to Renhold Sports Club as contribution towards insurance costs.

The Finance Committee would be grateful if a funding application form be completed and copy of the organisation's accounts could be sent to the Clerk. The Council is aware of the Club's financial position, however, feel that it is good practice for the Parish Council to show transparency and ensure best value for the residents that they have sighted this information.

There is also an additional application form enclosed if the Club wish to make any further applications for funding this year then it would need to be completed.

Yours sincerely

Lizzie Barnicoat Renhold Parish Clerk